
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

My Child at School (MCAS) enables you to view your child’s school data, on your smartphone, or 

any internet enabled device, in real time. We are launching this to parents and carers with parental 

responsibility from September 2024. This will replace Parent App & Parent Pay. 

MCAS provides: 

• Access to timetable, calendar and attendance 

• Improved paperless communication to improve contact 

• Instant access to published reports and letters 

• School announcements and parent evening information 

• School dinner payments 

MCAS can be accessed on Apple or Android devices, or via an internet browser: 

 https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin 

 https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/mychildatschool/id1394575255 

 https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.bromcom.mcas 

 

You will soon receive an email from school with a link to generate a new MCAS password and sign 

up to MCAS, please ensure you do this before September. If you do not receive a link please 

contact school to ensure we have your up to date email address. 

If you have any questions regarding MCAS please contact the school office who will be glad to help. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Nickie Moreno 

School Business Manager 
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